
We are open on Sundays! 

 

It is a joy that we are able to open our building for Sunday services! 

 

As we still operating with limited capacity due to social distancing, you’ll need to book a space in advance, through 

Eventbrite. The link each week will be available on our Facebook page – why not ‘like’ our page and keep up to date 

with the latest news too? 

 

If you are attending on a Sunday, we’re still working under the current covid rules: 

• If you have any Covid symptoms, please DO NOT ATTEND  

• Temperature check on entry  

• Sanitiser supplied to be used on entry  

• You will be ushered to your designated seat 

• Please wear a face covering throughout the service unless exempt  

• You will be ushered out of the building on completion of the service  

• No mixing beyond your social bubble on the premises  

• No toilets or children’s work available at present – our services are all-age friendly 

 

We are live streaming our services for those who are watching from home, on our YouTube channel and the services 

will remain on there for you to view at any time – why not subscribe to this too? 

 

We are hoping that it won’t be too much longer before restrictions are lifted, and we pray that we might serve you 

as best we can, to point you to our ultimate hope in Jesus Christ! 

 

If you have any questions or want to get in touch, call the church office on 023 9238 5047, or email 

dave.aarons@paulsgrove.org.uk 

 

God bless 

Dave, Rob and Steve (PBC elders) 

https://www.facebook.com/paulsgrovebaptistchurch
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCy58sPfAP5_NuPjYzGAcJkA
mailto:dave.aarons@paulsgrove.org.uk

